14™ September 2012

Dear all
RE: election to ILAE Executive Committee 2013-2017

It was with great pleasure that | received the news that | have been elected to the position of
Secretary General of the ILAE for the next term of office. | feel honoured to have been appointed to

this position.

As promised | will work toward finding ways to improve recognition of epilepsy as a health care
priority in every part of the world. The ILAE has made enormous strides over the past years and |
am passionate about being part of the team to take this forward so that the ILAE has major

continued impact on epilepsy care worldwide
Looking forward to working with you all over the coming term

With best wishes
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J Helen Cross

The Prince of Wales’s Chair of Childhood Epilepsy
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Professor J Helen Cross

The Prince of Wales's Chair of Childhood Epilepsy
UCL Institute of Child Health, Neurosciences Unit,
4/5 Long Yard London WC1N 3LU

Tel: +44 (0)20 7599 4105 Fax: +44 (0)20 7430 0032
PA: anne.brown@ucl.ac.uk

www.ich.ucl.ac.uk
Working in partnership with

Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Trust
The child first and always




